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School Year 2022-23 

 
Summer Term   
INSET Day:   
Monday 17th April 2023 
First day of Term:  
Tuesday 18th April 2023 
Bank Holiday:   
Monday 1st May 2023  
Half Term:   
Monday 29th May to  
Friday 2nd June 2023 
Last Day of Term: 
Thursday 20th July 2023 
INSET Day:   
Friday 21st July 2023 
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Felsham Road  

London SW15 1BA 

Tel: 020 8788 9591 

Email: info@st-marys-

putney.wandsworth.sch.uk 
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VISION: Delivering excellence, allowing all to flourish 
MISSION: Creating a culture of wonder, guided by Christian Faith 

VALUES: COMPASSION - ENDURANCE - THANKFULNESS 

 Welcome back to the Summer Term! We hope you had a restful and 
restorative Easter break and are ready for what promises to be another 
exciting term!        
 Thanks to Mrs Adams, our Art Teacher, for the photo below. On 
Tuesday evening, she attended the opening of the Single Use Planet art 
exhibition at Southside Shopping Centre, a collaborative project for 
Wandsworth primary schools facilitated by Wandsworth Council and the 
Royal College of Art, in partnership with Kids Against Plastic. The project 
was led by artist Blake C. Joshua (seen with artwork from St. Mary’s 
below). Single Use Planet is free and open from 19th April – 5th May. Please 
find attached a flyer for children and their families with full 
information should you wish to see the exhibition and take part in the 
weekend workshops. In addition, there is a competition running alongside 
the exhibition for children to enter, with a chance to win a goody bag of eco 
art materials and Kids Against Plastic goodies. Please see attached 
information. 
 Also coming home with In Touch today is a letter which outlines our 
plans to celebrate the King’s upcoming coronation. There is a whole school 
homework task this week and the details are outlined in the letter as well as 
what children should wear and bring to school on our coronation celebration 
day.         
 Finally this week, many of you will be aware the NEU have announced 
further strike action for teachers on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd 
May. As with previous strike days, please ensure that you have childcare 
arrangements in place and I will again let you know the status of the school 
as soon as possible on each morning.                  
Have a restful weekend,       
Cheryl Payne—Head Teacher 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

                             

Whole School Attendance 

2022-23 

TARGET 97.0% 

Autumn  95.2% 

Spring 95.0% 

Week 
Beginning 

% 

17/04 94.2% 

24/04  

01/05  

08/05  

15/05  

22/05  

Total:  

Family Points 

391 317 

477 379 


